
From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]  
Sent: 03 November 2017 15:19 
To: National Planning Framework 
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Tony Crilly 
 
Name: Tony 
Surname: Crilly 

 
 

 
 
Message: 
Drogheda should be given proper consideration in the 2040 plan. It is a population of circa 40,000 
people with land mass in both Louth and Meath. It is on the main northern commuter belt. 
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